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Christmas Party Dec 2015



CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Snobirds meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 pm, at the Village Bowl in Menomonee Falls,
N86 W18830 Main St.  Please join us!  Guests are
welcome!

----January 2016
22,23,24 Tomahawk Snofari
26 Board Meeting                                                  Pat Standlee, 7 p.m.

--- February 2016
4-7 Mole Lake Snofari                                                      Dave Rowley
 9 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
11-14 Eagle River Snofari                                                 Steve Schwartz
26,27,28 Lake-of-the-Torches snofari                                         Scott Pinzer

----March 2016
 8 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
22 Board Meeting                                              Bonnie Pollich, 7 p.m.

----April 2016
12 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
14 Smelt Cleaning
15 Smelt Fry
26 Board Meeting                                                     Ed Pollich, 7 p.m.

----May 2016
10 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
24 Board Meeting                                               Lisa Schwartz, 7 p.m.

Views expressed in this publication are those of the Author of the Article, and may or may
not reflect the views of the Snobirds Snowmobile Club.  Opposing viewpoints will be
tolerated, and may even be printed.  Correspondence may be sent to Snobirds Snowmobile
Club; Gary Breuckman, Editor; 4125 N. 46th Street, Milwaukee WI  53216.

© Copyright 2015 - Snobirds Snowmobile Club Inc. - All Rights Reserved

see our club information on the Internet
at     http://www.snobirds.org/



SLIVERS  from the Board

Gary Breuckman
Our Christmas party in December was really great!  If you

missed it, you lost out on an excellent dinner.  I know there are other
things that we need to commit time to, but this is great food,
fellowship, and is FREE to boot, paid for by your hard work
throughout the year.  See you next year.  The Schwabenhof once
again outdid themselves, we had a nice assortment of food and none
ran short.

We have had to cancel a couple things, based on the weather and
other factors.  First there was the Phillips snofari.  There was no snow
on the ground a week before, and none expected.  I know some folks
were chomping at the bit, wanting to go.  Next time.

The attendance at our safety classes was low this year.  The
December class had 11 registered, and 9 attended.  The January class
had only three families pre-registered  four days before the class, so
we had to cancel it.  Two more folks called after that, but it would
not have been enough anyways.  Weather, no snow, who knows why
the lack of interest - we had publicized the class through the
Menomonee Falls recreation department's bulletin, WCSA, our
website, and the DNR's website.  In the past, most have told us they
found us on the DNR's pages.  We're used to 25 to 35 students per
session.  Low attendance seems to be a common problem this year.

There are still four more snofari's pending, be sure to get out and
enjoy winter.  Our smelt fry is April 15th!   Talk it up so folks are
ready to buy tickets.  A good turnout is important as this is our major
fundraiser for the year, so please come and get your friends to come
also.



Mole Lake Snofari 2016
Friday Feb. 5 - Sunday 7th.

The Snobirds have been having a Snofari in the Laona/Carter area for
many years.   This year we will be staying at the Mole Lake Casino
Lodge and Conference Center, a 75 room lodge with an attached
casino.
Some of the crew will be arriving Thursday Feb. 4th.
The website is:
    http://www.molelake.com/Hotel/RoomRates.html
and the number to call for reservations is  877 478-5772
The block name is SNOBIRDS. There are several room configura-
tions available.

We will be having informal hospitality around their large pool room
in the evenings.
The Cafe Manoomin restaurant is located in the casino building.
The Mole Lake Lodge has a gas station adjacent to the grounds,
which stays open late.
The entire area has an excellent network of trails, and is know for
very ridable trail conditions especially at this time of year.

If you have any questions, please give me a call,  414 379-2362
Dave Rowley.

Rooms are reserved at the Super 8 in
Eagle River, phone number 715-477-0888.
Rooms are blocked under SnoBirds.
If you have questions, please
call Steve Schwartz at 414-852-9513

Eagle River Snofari
February 11 - 13

Lake of The Torches
==

Lac du Flambeau
February 26 – 28,  You can check in earlier in the week
Regular price $139.00 - Snobirds price $95.00
12 rooms in block with 2 double beds
Rooms will be released February 5th
Reservation is under Snobirds Menomonee Falls
1-800-258-6724

Questions call Scott Pinzer 414-870-1964

Tomahawk
Snofari

108 W Mohawk Dr, Bus Rt 51, Tomahawk
January 22 - 24, 2016, come earlier if you wish.
Check in: after 3 pm      Checkout: before 11 am
715-453-5210      800-454-3213   $68.00/night

Pets up to 50 lbs are allowed in designated rooms $10/night
Pet Sanitation fee $100 if required.
Free continental breakfast, hospitality room, 18 rooms reserved.
1st floor, 2 doubles
72 hour cancellation
Questions call Scott Pinzer 414-870-1964


